
PARISH LIFE IN ISO 
Something special this week from the students 
and staff at our school. While the children 
learn remotely, and the school runs with 
minimum onsite staff, the school community 
has been mindful of the difficulties facing 
many of our elderly neighbours, in aged care, 
or at home but isolated from friends and 
family.  

Wanting to reach out to our elderly 
parishioners and people in aged care in our 
local area, the Social Justice Team has 
organised weekly video chats with the 
residents of Trevi Court.  

Students from the school have also written 
letters to residents in aged care to be 
delivered to local homes.  

School families were asked to submit video 
messages for aged care residents which will be 
sent to facilities in our area.  

Watch the students’ video messages below 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
AT THE PARISH we have also been thinking 
of our elderly parishioners in aged care or who 
are living alone. With our volunteers not able 
to visit, we are unable to stay connected as 
usual. We want you to know that we have not 
forgotten you. You are in our prayers and we 
look forward to the time when we are with you 
again. In the meantime, we hope the 
wonderful spirit of our students brightens your 

day. For now, our thoughts and prayers are 
with you all. May you, your families and your 
friends stay safe and well. 

Stories, reflections, recipes, ideas, videos or 
photos to share? We’d love to hear what 
you’ve been up to in ISO. Email 
jac.radcliffe@cam.org.au to contribute to 
Parish Life in ISO

 

Chloe Hadeed & Ayva Jelenic on a video call to Trevi Court 

Letters to residents of aged care from students at St Therese’s 

https://www.youtube.com/embed/_yNDw1-VxWA?feature=oembed

